
From: Leslie Perkins <Leslie.Perkins2@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 10:56 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Gina ParraHughes <Gina.ParraHughes@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Let's Shedd Plastics Event Participation 

  

Hi Steve, 

  

Happy Friday! I hope you have some fun plans in store for the weekend! 

  

I wanted to let you know that both Gina Parra-Hughes (copied) and I attended a "Let's Shedd Plastic" 

event at the Shedd Aquarium this past Tuesday, July 31, as a part of our role on the Committee on 

Environmental Protection and Energy. The event did not have a ticket value, as it was a convening of 

environmental organizations, elected officials, and business leaders to discuss how to reduce plastic 

waste. Shedd Aquarium did comp our parking to attend, which had a value of $55. 

  

Please let me know if you need any more information about this event or our participation in it.  

  

Thanks for all you do!   

  

Regards, 

  

Leslie Perkins 

Chief of Staff & Policy Director 

Committee on Environmental Protection & Energy 

121 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 300 

She | Her | Hers 

  

 


